

## Unit 3

### I. Spojte fráze A se správnou frází z B v 1 souvětí s použitím *who* nebo *which*.

#### A

- 1 Sally is my friend ...
- 2 Last week, I met an old man ...
- 3 My sister saw the film ...
- 4 This is the watch ...
- 5 Do you know the girl ...
- 6 I can't use the finger ...
- 7 I don't like the doctor ...

#### B

- a won an award as the best new singer.
- b gave me horrible medicine for my cold.
- c knew my grandfather's father.
- d lives in the centre of town.
- e I broke playing tennis.
- f my uncle gave to me for my birthday.
- g you talked about.

1. \_\_\_\_\_
2. \_\_\_\_\_
3. \_\_\_\_\_
4. \_\_\_\_\_
5. \_\_\_\_\_
6. \_\_\_\_\_
7. \_\_\_\_\_

### II. Look at the picture and complete the sentences with the correct part of the body.

Example He's got a scratch on his shin.

- 1 He's got a bandage on his \_\_\_\_\_.
- 2 He's got a plaster on his \_\_\_\_\_.
- 3 He's got a swollen \_\_\_\_\_.
- 4 His \_\_\_\_\_ is bleeding.
- 5 He's broken his \_\_\_\_\_.
- 6 The doctor is giving him an injection in his \_\_\_\_\_.



### III) Fill in:

on average - vegetarians - I've got some great news - might - part - drops -  
cheeks - sore - chin - X-ray

1. The sides of your face are your \_\_\_\_\_.
2. Your \_\_\_\_\_ is at the bottom of your face, under your mouth.
3. People that smoke, live \_\_\_\_\_, 7-10 years less than non-smokers.
4. Somebody \_\_\_\_\_ steal the bag which you've left in the car.
5. Alex has put some \_\_\_\_\_ in his eyes.
6. The doctor sent Marcia for an \_\_\_\_\_ on her leg.
7. I've got a \_\_\_\_\_ throat.
8. \_\_\_\_\_. I've won the competition.
9. A: What's the prize? B: That's the best \_\_\_\_\_. It's four tickets to Wimbledon.
10. \_\_\_\_\_ are people who don't eat meat.

### IV. London. Prostudujte si následující text.

**What's your favourite thing about London? Post your comments here!**

**Anna (Belgium)**

My favourite thing about London is the view from the bridge near Big Ben. We crossed the bridge about eight times when we were in London last month and every time I thought the view was fantastic! You can see all along the River Thames. You can see the Houses of Parliament and that big wheel called the 'London Eye'. We didn't go on it this time but maybe on our next visit. At night the view is even better. All the lights are on and it's beautiful. There are restaurants on the boats and there are always lots of people walking along the river. Something else you can see from the bridge is the difference between the buildings. There are old and new buildings together. I like to imagine London a hundred years ago – with all the horses and dirty roads. Perhaps people weren't always in a hurry like they are today. I think it was still a lovely city. From the bridge you can see all the history of this old city – that's why I like this view.

**Martina (Spain)**

I like London a lot. But my favourite thing in London isn't Trafalgar Square or Big Ben – it's London taxis! That sounds strange, I know! But I think they're wonderful and the cab drivers are so nice! London taxis are big and black and there's a lot of space in them. You can get six people in them! There's a little glass door between the passengers and the driver. I think that's to protect the driver. Sometimes the passengers are a problem. One driver said that a passenger tried to steal his money last week. The taxi drivers know everything about London. It's an enormous city with lots of roads and little streets. The taxi drivers have to take a special test when they want to be a taxi driver. It's called 'The Knowledge'. They have to learn where everything is in London and all the directions to get there. Our taxi drivers were very clever and also very helpful. They didn't get lost once! And even when it was very busy they drove carefully and quickly. I'd like to be a London taxi driver but I think it's a very difficult job!

**1. Rozhodněte, zda jsou věty o Anně pravdivé (P), nepravdivé (N) či zda o tom není zmínka (NZ)?**

- |                                                                      |                                                                          |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <b>1</b> Anna was in London last week. _____                         | <b>7</b> Anna enjoyed a meal in one of the river boat restaurants. _____ |
| <b>2</b> Anna has been to London eight times. _____                  | <b>8</b> Anna thinks people in London are often in a hurry. _____        |
| <b>3</b> Anna hopes to go on the London Eye on her next visit. _____ | <b>9</b> Anna's favourite building in London is Big Ben. _____           |
| <b>4</b> Anna prefers the view in daylight. _____                    | <b>10</b> Anna thinks London will always be a beautiful city. _____      |
| <b>5</b> Anna thinks London is quite dirty. _____                    |                                                                          |
| <b>6</b> Anna likes the variety of buildings. _____                  |                                                                          |

**2. Odpovězte na otázky o Martině. Odpověď musí obsahovat minimálně 3 slova.**

**a** What does Martina like about London?

**b** What three things does she say to describe London taxis?

**c** Why is there a glass door in the taxis?

**d** What happened last week?

**e** Why is driving a taxi in London a difficult job?

**f** What is 'The Knowledge'?

**g** How do taxi drivers drive?

**h** In Martina's opinion, what are the drivers like?